
Town Board Meeting  
January 11, 2021  5:30PM 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bob Eisenman and John Crass 

were present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$46,891.05; Equipment Fund-
$75,096.70; General Savings Account - $2,748,746.18; Tax Money Collected - $2,748,746.18; Checking Account - 
$318,440.07; Cemetery Fund - $93,611.58; Re-Evaluation - $75,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,475.96.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Public Budget Hearing, Special Town Hearing, Special Town Board and Monthly meeting all 
held on November 9, 2020 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #6752 through #6871 - Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 B. Operators licenses for Jacob Denney, Ashley Busch & Amanda Kriese Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. 
 Motion passed 4-0 
 
Waste/Recycling 
 Jim Whittinghill with Eagle Waste gave the town an update for the 2020 waste/recycling counts. They are looking 
 at charging an additional $20.00/ton for recycling disposal. At this time the Town Board wants some clarifications 
 as to the monthly pull charges before approving this increase. 
 
Employee Wages/Compensation: 
 Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve the following wage changes- Election chief inspectors $10.75 and 
 Election officials $10.00/hour. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Road Report: The Town has purchased gravel from County Materials in the amount of $45,000.00; 3/4" road base at 
$6.50/ton and 1 1/4" road base at $6.25/ton. The Town will need to self load and scale at the Tomahawk location during 
their business hours. The road crew will meet with Byron to come up with a 2 year and 5 year road plan. Lincoln County 
will be out on Spirit Haven Road to do some brushing. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:27PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


